[image: image1.png]CCSD¥®

CLARK COUNTY

SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES

Terri Janison, President

Carolyn Edwards, Vice President
Sheila Moulton, Clerk

Chris Garvey, Member

Larry P. Mason, Member
Deanna L. Wright, Member

Dr. Linda E. Young, Member

Dr. Walt Rulffes, Superintendent

Main Office: 5100 WEST SAHARA AVENUE ¢ LAS VEGAS, NEVADA 89146 ¢ TELEPHONE (702) 799-5000





[image: image1.png][image: image2.emf]









April 29, 2009











Dear Students, Families, and Staff:





The safety of our students and staff is very important.  At this time, there are no reported cases of swine flu in Clark County.  You have no doubt heard the recent news stories about swine flu (influenza) currently affecting several states, Mexico, and other countries.  The Clark County School District is working with the Southern Nevada Health District to monitor the situation locally.  We will provide updates when additional information becomes available.





At this time, we are recommending that everyone practice good health habits to limit or avoid the spread of swine flu and other illnesses:





How to help prevent the spread of flu





Wash your hands often with soap and water, especially after you cough or sneeze.  Alcohol-based hand cleansers are also effective.


Sneeze or cough into a tissue, elbow, or sleeve.  Throw the tissue in the trash after use.


Avoid touching your eyes, nose, or mouth.  Germs spread that way.


If you are sick, stay home.


Symptoms of swine flu





Similar to typical, seasonal influenza, symptoms include fever, cough, sore throat, body aches, headache, chills, and fatigue.  Some people also have reported diarrhea and vomiting.  


If you or your child is showing mild, flu-like symptoms monitor them closely and contact your health care provider, if necessary.  You can also contact your school nurse for information.





Swine flu is a respiratory disease of pigs caused by influenza viruses.  People do not normally get swine flu.  The current outbreak is caused by a swine influenza virus that is contagious and is spreading from human to human.  It is spread like more typical influenza – through coughing or sneezing. For more information, visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.southernnevadahealthdistrict.org" �http://www.southernnevadahealthdistrict.org� , or the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention website, � HYPERLINK "http://www.cdc.gov/flu/swine/investigation.htm" �http://www.cdc.gov/flu/swine/investigation.htm�.





Sincerely,


�


Diana Taylor


Director/Chief Nurse


Health Services
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Diana Taylor, Director











